
From: hudsonp@reed.edu

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Comment from CRC Submit Comments Page

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2008 9:26:11 AM

Attachments:

From: Patrick Hudson 
E-Mail: hudsonp@reed.edu 
Comment or Question: 
I recently started a job in Vancouver while I live in SE Portland. I am now a commuter. I 
want rational options. Please support immediate tolls across the I-5 and the I-205 bridges 
and future light rail and bicycle access. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Hudson 
6115 SE 53rd Ave. Portland 
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